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Sundermeyer, Susan

From: Taylor, Michael
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2009 7:51 AM
To: Sundermeyer, Susan
Subject: EW-2009-0324

Susan:

Please file this e-mail in EW-2009-0324.
======================================
Public comment received from Chuck Sydlo, Buckner, MO

I agree with Karen Custard that the eligibility for the rebate should be retroactive to January 1, 2009, even if the 
payment is not acually made untiI the rule finalization. I have planned an installation at my own home that is on 
hold for rule clarication. I would also like to be sure that Missouri utilities are not allowed to satisfy green energy 
production requirements by simply purchasing power from other states or purchasing an energy producing 
facility in another state. 
======================================

Thanks

Mike


